
From:  "Simon Jenkins" < > 
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC: <matthew.barber@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>,  
Date:  18/12/2014 21:13 
Subject:  Consultation on draft Local Plan Part One 2031 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
  
 
Further to my submission yesterday in respect of the consultation on the draft Local Plan Part One 2013, please receive below and include as a 
part of that submission an email and links provided today by the secretariat of the Parliamentary CLG Select Committee in connection with the 
workings of the NPPF and related matters. It is plain from Councillor Barber's evidence that  the VWHDC Local Plan is based on a defective 
SHMA, and this has led to the very kind and numbers, quoted by Councillor Barber, of abusive applications for excessive development which the 
CLG so deplores. 
 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
 
Simon Jenkins  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: CLG Committee  
Date: Thu, Dec 18, 2014 at 4:02 PM 
Subject: RE: Your welcome announcement of 16th December 
To: Peter Martin  
 
Dear Mr Martin, 
 
  
 
Please find below a link to written evidence submitted to the Committee by the Vale of the White Horse District Council, and the oral transcript 
of Cllr Barber’s appearance before the Committee on 10 September. 
 
  
 
http://data.parliament.uk/writtenevidence/committeeevidence.svc/evidencedocument/communities-and-local-government-committee/operation-of
-the-national-planning-policy-framework/written/9183.html  
 
  
 
http://data.parliament.uk/writtenevidence/committeeevidence.svc/evidencedocument/communities-and-local-government-committee/operation-of
-the-national-planning-policy-framework/oral/12622.html  
 
  
 
I hope that this is helpful. 
 
  
 
Best regards 
 
  
 
Eldon Gallagher 
 
Committee Support Assistant 
 
  
 
UK Parliament Disclaimer: This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and 



delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no 
liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.  
 




